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Meirav Eilon Shahar 


@MeiravEShahar

I've just sent a letter to 
@UN_HRC
President officially asking for the resignation of Miloon Kothari following his recent antisemitic comments. All 3 Commissioners should never have been appointed. This CoI must be disbanded! There is no place for antisemitism at the UN!
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